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INSURANCE PRE-ESTIMATES

West Haven Dental Care will be submitting a request for a “Pre-Treatment Estimate” to
your insurance company for planned dental work. These estimates are generally not
required by the insurance company, but will help us to more accurately determine your
benefits.

IT IS IMPORTANT TO UNDERSTAND:

% The “Pre-Treatment Estimate” is NOT a guarantee of paid benefits, ONLY an
estimate.

% Fees for a particular procedure may vary according to the findings at the time of
treatment.

% The “Pre-Treatment Estimate” and the actual insurance payment MAY VARY.
The patient is responsible for that portion of the fee not covered by insurance.

% We will do EVERYTHING WE CAN to help patients receive maximum benefits
from their insurance.

“I have read the above statement, received a copy, and it has been reviewed and
explained by a member of the staff.”

Patient Signature Date

Staff Signature Date
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